NOTICE
OF
PUBLIC MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to F.S.S. 286.011, that the INMATE
WELFARE FUND COMMITTEE from the SARASOTA COUNTY
SHERIFF’S OFFICE will hold a public meeting on Monday, April 25, 2022
at 1:00 PM. Pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order 20-69, this meeting
will take place virtually via Microsoft Teams Telephone Conferencing. The
purpose of the meeting is to discuss proposed expenditures from the Inmate
Welfare Fund. Should you wish to make public comment you can be
connected by dialing (941)315-2922 and then entering the following password
177062593#.

Any person requiring special accommodation at this meeting because of
disability or physical impairment should contact Kellie Albee at (941)861-
4628 or Kellie. Albee@sarasotasheriff.org at least three calendar days prior to
the meeting.



